C&P Telephone

Wheaton Plaza Office Building North
i ) 2730 University Bivd., West

Government Marketing — Suite 503

Wheaton, Maryland 20902

1¢§ - 371494

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
ACT REQUEST

October 7, 1980 O A-FO-525
peed 10-23-80

Mr. Joseph Felton, Director
Division of Rules & Records
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mail Stop 4210, MNBB
Dear Mr. Felton:

Please send a copy of NRC contract 05-80-290 pertaining to the proposal entitled
"Communications Console Design Report", July-August, 1980, prepare:.. by the Bendix
Field Engineeiing Corporation,

Send it to:

Amy Fadiaa

c/o C & P Telephone Company of Maryland
2730 University Boulevard, West

Suite 503

Wheaton, Maryland 20902

Thank you,

Qn¢ffﬂﬂxﬁa
Amy Fadida
Communications Representative

8010270/30



